
 

 
 
 
February 16, 2025 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the increase to Oregon’s film incentives program, 
HB3329. As a Portland based actor and acting coach, I have experienced first-hand the 
extraordinary benefits of film in our community.  
 
These incentives play a crucial role in fostering a vibrant film industry in our state. They not only 
attract filmmakers and production companies but also create jobs, stimulate local economies, 
and promote tourism. By investing in our creative industry, we are investing in our community's 
cultural richness and economic growth. 
 
I urge you to continue supporting and enhancing these tax incentives, ensuring that our state 
remains a competitive and welcoming destination for filmmakers. This initiative is invaluable for 
nurturing local talent and preserving our cultural heritage. 
 
I believe Oregon can be a major film hub not only for the nation but in the world. In particular 
for up can coming and award-winning filmmakers  
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

Kristina Haddad, Acting Instructor 
The Actor’s Lab 
Email: kristinahaddad@yahoo.com; Phone: 310.770.0665 
www.kristinahaddad.net 
www.theactorslab.com  

 


